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Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz
Sent: Friday, March 08, 2019 9:59 AM
To: 'James Mejuto'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Other Utilities

Good Morning, James M. Mejuto 
                                               
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket 20190000-OT and forwarding 
your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Brian Schultz 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Brian.Schultz@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6770 
 
PLEASE NOTE:   Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
From: James Mejuto [mailto:jamesmejuto2@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, March 06, 2019 3:55 PM 
To: Brian Schultz 
Subject: Other Utilities 
 
Dear Mr.Schultz: 
                            I think we need to look into the City of Palm Coast utility, also.  Water rates have gone too expensive for 
the citizens of Palm Coast and there seems to be  
                                 no way for consumers to protest. 
                            What can you suggest ? 
 
                                                James M. Mejuto 




